Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that we have a few staff members who are leaving us at the end of this academic year.

- Mrs Mandy Reed. Mandy has been working at the school as a member of our support staff for 15 years! During this time, she has supported so many children with their learning and their emotional development, both with whole classes and with some children on a 1:1 basis. She has shared her skill and passion for art with the children and has also supported the children (and staff team) with speech and language interventions for children. We wish her all the best in her retirement in Devon!
- Mrs Alison Bowman has worked at the school for over 6 years, also as part of our support team.
 Again, she has worked with a great number of children, particularly on a 1:1 basis and has shared her wealth of knowledge and expertise with the staff. She will be greatly missed and we wish her well in her future endeavours.
- Mrs Katie Jones has worked here this year as a lunchtime supervisor and the children have quickly grown to become very fond of her. She is lots of fun on the playground and has been a valued member of the team. We wish her well in her new role.
- Mrs Ruth Wilson has worked with us for 2 years as a member of our support staff but is moving onto a full time position at another local school. She has been a really valued part of our team both in the classroom, and also in the office.
- Mrs Laura Henry has worked at our school in breakfast and after school club since it was set up 5
 years ago, alongside working in our kitchen. She has been a real asset to the wraparound care
 with planning activities and making the meals.

I am sure you will all join me in thanking these staff members for the work they have put in during their time at Crofton Hammond Infant School. They have all been much valued members of our team and we will miss them all very much.

Best V	Vis	nes.	
--------	-----	------	--

Sian Hosmer